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The Telephone Conference Call Committee has decided to maintain the current schedule of nightly 
meetings and a Friday afternoon meeting for the foreseeable future, as there are many areas that are 
still unable to hold physical meetings and many members who have trepidation about attending such 
physical meetings.  
 
Nightly meetings continue to be held from 8:00-10:00 p.m. Eastern Time. The 8 trained moderators have 
developed a rotating schedule that includes (for the nightly meetings): a meeting moderator, a 
timekeeper, a person who inputs caller information and someone who is ready to open a newcomers 
room in the case of 3 or more newcomers being in attendance at the meeting. Those who are new to 
the program and claim a desire to stop gambling are read the 20 Questions, either in the main room or 
in the newcomers room. Most of the meetings see at least one newcomer; it is not unusual to see 3-5 
newcomers on any given evening. At the Friday afternoon meeting, held from 3:00-4:00 Eastern Time, 
newcomers are welcomed and read the 20 Questions following the meeting. This meeting lasts an hour.  
 
Attendance remains fairly steady compared to the attendance seen in June. Current attendance ranges 
between 22-90 callers per meeting. There is a significant number of attendees who have 90 days or less 
of clean time in our program.  Other attendees range up to those who have 40 or more years of clean 
time. Two meetings a week are comment meetings.  These meetings are the ones held on Sunday and 
on Wednesday evenings. Attendees who have 90 days or more of clean time are allowed to make up to 
three comments per meeting; those who give therapy are allowed to receive up to 3 comments.  
 
The trained moderators are experiencing some feelings of burnout.  Maintaining the schedule of 8 
meetings per week can feel overwhelming.  Therefore, a service opportunity is being presented for 
members to act as timekeepers once a week.  These volunteers will not be expected to run meetings nor 
will they receive the full computer training.  Their only job will be to keep track of time and to remind 
speakers when the recommended time limit has been reached.  If anyone in your area is interested in 
serving in this capacity on a one-night-a-week basis, please have them contact the Committee Chair.  
 
The Canada-wide meeting continues to meet the challenge.  They are maintaining meetings on Tuesday, 
Friday and Sunday. This information has also been updated on the Trustee website. 
 
Spanish speaking meetings originating from Mexico continue to be held on Wednesday and Sunday 
evenings. Meetings from Madrid, Spain and Riga, Latvia held in their native languages have been added 
to the roster of approved meetings.  Moderators for these meetings have been trained by members of 
the Telephone Conference Call committee and their formats have been approved. These meetings are 
also included on the list found on the Trustee Website. (Meeting times are listed by the local time of the 
originating cities.) 
 
A full list of meetings can be found on the Trustee website.   
 
Respectfully Submitted. 
 
Jeannie B.  Telephone Conference Call Committee 


